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FALL IS HERE
Welcome back everyone from a really hot and dry summer (for the most part).  It
is finally September which means the fair is behind us and were heading into
another snowmobile season including colder temps as well as snow.  We have
much to mention in this newsletter as well as thanking many of our members as
well as members from the Snow Drifters and Snow Seekers for volunteering
their time at the County Fair.  Without taking up too much room, let us get on to
business; so until next time, keep your track on the snow....

MAJOR THANK YOUs  
We like to thank all those who have helped us out at our one and only fund raiser
this past summer – the Ozaukee County Fair.  We received additional help again
this summer from the members of the Ozaukee Snow Drifters and Saukville
Snow Seekers.
  First off, we’d like to thank Chris “Nesco Queen” Habich for heading up this
event from planning the work schedule to arranging the food and beverages. 
Also, our Nesco Queen would like to send out a special “Thanks” to those
volunteers working extra shifts which helped make her job easier.  
  Second, thanks goes out to our commercial sponsors for their support and
vehicles at our tent: 5 Corners Truck & Auto, 5 Corners Dodge Chrysler Jeep
and Cedar Creek Motor Sports.
  Third, a special thanks goes out to Hibber and Chris Habich for sponsoring
Rock Codgers on Wednesday night and to Mark and Lisa Helm for sponsoring
Sturgeon Eddy on Friday night.
  Big thanks goes out to all volunteers from our Club as well as the Snow
Drifters and Snow Seekers as well as friends of our members working the fair
from start to finish; without your help we couldn’t do it and remain 100%
volunteer:  Mel & Janet Trapp, Denny & Kathy Kison, Bill Ladwig, Mike
Dondlinger, Patty & Randy Kison, Austin Kison, Jared Kison, Tim Brandt, 
Dennis Guttmann, Todd & Angie Habermann, Mark & Lisa Helm, Mike
Mueller, Jeff Habermann, Mark Gall, Jeff Kaul, Chris & Mary Bumpke, Dave &
Linda Pom, Toliy Lemberskiy & Becca, Bob & Sue Thomas, Cal Cummings,
Roy & Diane Lange, Kathy Becker, Chuck Laufer, Mary Demler, Tim & Deanna
Einwalter, Spanky & Carole, Kurt & Sara Kleinert, Ken Seidel, Dave Polzin,
Dan Burback, Cody Blank, Mike Krueger, Bob & Julie Vanderloop, John Haen,
Matt Geszvain, Steve Kalsow, Keith Martin, Andy Molsom, Mike & Vicki
Brown, Kevin & Diane Kennedy, Ruth Heller, Jim & Jenny Hoffmann, Heather
Brandt, George Menos, Sandy Keller & Tony Lore, Bill Dickmann, Dennis
Wacker, Pam & Bob & Tyler Denow, Karl & Sandy Birkenbach, Alex
Hoffmann, Andrea Hoffmann, Shawn Grady, Mardel Habersetzer, Eric Olson,
Lisa Hansen, Craig & Lori Hoffmann, Franz Schmidt, Frank Even, Wally &
MaryAnn Thill, Clint Habich, Dirk & Cherice Uhlig, Kevin Mutsch, Dave &
Cathy Hartwig, Jim Criplean & Gerri Zadrow, Tom & Sandy & Vicki Weber, 
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Steve & Terry Proefrock, Gary Mayworm, Jim Buol,
John Fransee, Rick & Kim Dickmann, Rob Kuenstler,
Jason Bublitz, Ron Kuenstler, Bob & Pam & Lauren &
Lindsey & Lucas  Pericak, Mary Rose, Brian & Joyce
Woltring, and Lester & Bonnie Bartel.

  One last thank you goes out to Lonnie Keller for

going thru our exhaust fan, cleaning it up and

rebuilding it with new bearings.  There were a few

fearful that our fan was not going to make it thru

this summer’s fair, yet it did.

  If we have forgotten you or someone you know, please
accept our apologies and thank you for your help; we
are working off of the schedule as well as the sign-in
sheets, so it is easy to miss someone.  Thanks again to
all for their volunteer efforts this past Count Fair!!

OZAUKEE COUNTY FAIR
As many of you know, the County Fair this past August
was much different (in appearance) than in years past
due to construction of the Curling Building, addition to
the 4-H Building, and removal of some older buildings. 
Even with all of this, we were moved further north as
well as had our tent rotated ninety degrees so it now ran
north and south.  We still turned another awesome
profit for the five day run of the Ozaukee County Fair
which will cover the next twelve Tucker payments as
well as fund our new season.  Plus, this past spring, we
invested in another grill similar to the one we have been
using for the past seventeen years.  With both grills side
by side, our new investment paid off given the amount
of burgers we grilled.  Stop in at September’s Club
Meeting for more details as well as the financial report.

LANDOWNERS,
Since fall is here, we will be contacting you

sometime during September or early October to ask

for your permission for our trail to cross your land

again this year.  If there were any problems last

season or is you know of an issue with our trail,

please let us know.

  Thanks again for allowing us to use your land for

our snowmobile trail.  We wouldn’t be here if it

weren’t for the generosity of our landowners.

RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIP
With a new season upon us, we need to have you,

our Club Members, renew your membership by

completing the enclosed (mail) form or attached

file (email) and either mail it back to us with your

dues or bring it with your dues to our September’s

Club Meeting.  We need to have all renewals in to

us on or before November 1, 2012.  This is to

ensure that our mailing list as well as the AWSC’s

mailing list stays current.  

   New for this season, we have added a second

line for an additional email address; this should

help keep the communication flowing to everyone.
Thanks in advance for renewing your membership.

PACKER PARTY 
We are planning on having a Packer Party on Sunday,
October 28, to say “Thank You” to all volunteers
helping us out with trails, equipment, meetings,
mailings, phone calls, and working at the fair.  Club
Members, please check out the enclosed invitation,
check your calendars and please RSVP to Chris or
Patty.  Thanks again to all for your help last season!!

IMPORTANT DATES
Club Meeting Thursday, September 13
Club Meeting Thursday, October 11
Trail Work Saturday, October 13
Trail Work Saturday, October 20
Trail Work Saturday, October 27
Packer Party Sunday, October 28

TRAIL WORK
As you can see above, we’re looking to start in mid-
October.  I know we can get our trails brushed and
marked in four or five Saturdays, yet we need as many
volunteers as possible each Saturday to help get this
accomplished.  We are only work on them from
7:30am to noonish each Saturday.  Let us know if you
are up for the chanllenge.

SNO-FARIs
We are planning on two Sno-Faris (Club trips up north
snowmobiling) for this season.  Chris Bumpke and
Tim & Deanna Einwalter have volunteered to organize
and head up these two trips.  Right now, we should
have some preliminare details at Septemer’s Club
meeting as well as with October’s newsletter.  Stop in
or stay tuned for this information.
 

FOR SALE
The slate is cleared and ready for items to sell.  Let me
know if you have anything list here.


